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Attachments:  

 

Recommendation: 

THAT the Township of Huron-Kinloss Committee of the Whole hereby receives for 

information Report No. PW-2022-04-31, prepared by John Yungblut, Director of 

Public Works. 

Background: 

Huron Landfill Fence 

The replacement of the fence along the north side of the Huron Landfill property 

was awarded in 2021, however, the contractor has been unable to complete the 

work. 

Kinloss Landfill 

The Kinloss Landfill is open to the public from the first Saturday in April until the last 

Saturday in October annually. 

Discussion: 

Huron Landfill Fence 

Now that it has become apparent that Township staff will need to retender the fence 

project, we decided to remove the tree clearing portion from the scope of work.  The 

reason for this is the amount included in this item appeared to be excessive 

compared to the cost of Township staff working directly with a local contractor on a 

time and materials basis.  On March 24th, Township staff been working along side a 

local contractor to clear the trees that needed to be removed prior to the installation 



of the fence.  The work was completed on March 28th.  The fence installation project 

is currently out for tender with an April 22nd closing date. 

Kinloss Landfill 

The Kinloss Landfill opened for the season on April 2nd.   

Financial Impacts: 

The 2022 Capital Budget allocated $150,000 towards the Huron Landfill Fence 

project.  

Strategic Alignment / Link: 

We are an environmentally conscious community that is a good steward of our 

natural environment by using our resources wisely, and by being aware and taking 

responsibility. 

Action Item E2.3 Recycling at the Landfill 
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John Yungblut, C.E.T., Director of Public Works 
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